
 

 

 

Remembering Mark Walters, Head Gardener  1960 - 2025 

 

Mark’s work touched every corner of the park. His practical expertise and 

resourcefulness were invaluable in ensuring that Waterlow Park remained a haven 

for nature and visitors alike. He was deeply committed to maintaining the park’s 

beauty while balancing its historical significance and ecological health, a legacy that 

will endure for years to come. 

 

Beyond his skills as a gardener, Mark was a valued collaborator and a kind presence 

in the park. He worked closely with volunteers, contractors and Camden Council, 

always striving to find practical solutions and foster teamwork. He was a trusted 

figure among all who cared for Waterlow Park, and his dedication inspired everyone 

around him. 

 

Mark’s death is a great loss not only to those who knew him personally but also to all 

who love Waterlow Park. His contributions have left an indelible mark on this special 

place, and he will be remembered with gratitude and admiration by the Friends of 

Waterlow Park and the wider community.  
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